
MEMORIAL TO LOST PHANTOM CREW 

 

Roy MacIntyre discovered that the memorial plaques to Nobby Clarke and Kev Poysden originally 

placed on the 43 Squadron HAS site at Leuchars had fallen into disrepair. To coincide with the 30th 

anniversary of the loss, without trace, of Phantom FG1 XT860 and its crew, Roy arranged for the 

plaques to be cleaned and remounted. They are now on permanent display by the Gate Guard 

aircraft at the entrance to Leuchars. I’m sure you’ll agree that this is a fitting permanent memorial 

to Nobby and KP. 

 

 
 

 
 


